
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 Here is your 125th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for December 2018. If you want any news from 

your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 
 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES 2018 
 

Here is the list of Christmas services, being held around the District. 
 
Sunday 9th December: 
 Unitarian New Meeting Church, Birmingham 3.00 pm  

The Great Meeting House Unitarian Church, Coventry 3.00 pm 
 Park Lane Unitarian Chapel, Cradley 6.30 pm 
 Presbyterian (Unitarian) Chapel, Stourbridge 3.00 pm 
Sunday 16th December: 
 Old Meeting House, Dudley 3.00 pm 
 New Meeting House, Kidderminster 6.00 pm 
 Northampton Unitarians Meeting House 10.30 am 
 Shrewsbury Unitarian Church 10.30 am 
Friday 21st December: 
 Kingswood Meeting House Children’s Christmas Service 4.30 pm 
 High Street Chapel, Warwick 4.30 pm 
Sunday 23rd December: 
 Bayshill Unitarian Church, Cheltenham 11.00 am 
 Oat Street Chapel, Evesham 11.00 am 
Monday 24th December (Christmas Eve): 
 Kingswood Meeting House Carol Service 7.00 pm; Communion Service 9.00 pm 
Tuesday 25th December (Christmas Day): 
 Kingswood Meeting House breakfast from 9.45 am; service at 10.30 am 
  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
SUBJECT INDEX TO ‘SING YOUR FAITH’ 

 
I have produced a Supplementary Subject Index to the purple hymnbook, using many of the 
terms from the Thematic Index in ‘Hymns for Living’. It is available free of charge (please e-
mail me) but a donation to Send A Child to Hucklow would be welcomed (please send 
donations to SACH, not me) http://sendachildtohucklow.org.uk/make-a-donation.htm 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
MUA ANNUAL REPORT 

 
A gentle reminder to all congregational Secretaries, that I would welcome your annual reports, 
together with any changes to your entry in the Congregational Directory by 14th December 
please, as the report has to be finalised shortly after Christmas. Many thanks! 
 

 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thank 
you! 

Wishing all Midlands Unitarians a very 
Merry Christmas & A Peaceful & Blessed 
New Year 


